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CSSAC Excellence Award presented

Upcoming PEAP trips

(From left) Cheryl Files, outgoing CSSAC chair; Aggie Ward, 
2014 CSSAC Excellence Award winner; and Peggy MacNorton, 
new CSSAC vice chair. (Purdue University photo/Matt Thomas) 

Aggie Ward is the winner of the 2014 
CSSAC Excellence Award. The award, 
which recognizes clerical and service 
staff members who perform at outstand-
ing levels, was announced and present-
ed during a Clerical and Service Staff 
Advisory Committee luncheon Sept. 9 at 
Purdue Memorial Union. The luncheon 
honors outgoing and new CSSAC mem-
bers.

Ward is a secretary in the Department of 
Curriculum and Instruction. She re-
ceived a plaque and $1,500. There were 
no nominees in the service category for the award this year. The annual award was created 
by CSSAC and is sponsored by the Office of the Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer and 
the Office of the Provost. A CSSAC committee selects the winners.

Brought to you by the Purdue Employees Activity Program.
Click on the links below to register for these exciting activities!

(also available at http://www.purdue.edu/cssac/Employee_Trips/)

http://www.purdue.edu/cssac/pdf/2014%20Winter%20in%20Chicago%20registration%20form%20PDF.pdf
http://www.purdue.edu/cssac/pdf/2014%20Fall%20in%20Nashville%20registration%20form%20PDF.pdf
http://www.purdue.edu/cssac/Employee_Trips


As the colder weather moves in, you 
may consider getting your furnace 
ready for winter. What if your furnace 
is checked and it needs repair or even 
replaced?  Remember the CSSAC 
committee has a contracted discount 
with Lafayette Heating and Cooling. 
You can receive 5% off service repairs 
(does not include diagnostic charge) 
or $100 off a new heating and air con-
ditioning purchase. Lafayette Heating 
and Cooling is located in Lafayette 
and services Delphi, Lafayette, and 
West Lafayette.  Before you get stuck 
out in the cold, call (765) 588-5955 or 
go to their website (http://lafayette-
heating.com/) to schedule an appoint-
ment.
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CSSAC Retreat

QUESTIONS?  
CONCERNS?
Contact the Executive  
Committee!
One objective of the CSSAC Executive  
Committee is to provide a confidential 
mail service for staff to address concerns, 
problems, or suggestions.  Each submission 
shall receive a confidential, personal reply.  
Submissions can be made through the 
CSSAC Committee website or by filling out 
the printed form (at http://www.purdue.
edu/cssac/Bridge/). The Executive Com-
mittee meets monthly to discuss all sub-
missions and then works with the proper 
Purdue resource to answer them quickly, 
confidentially and correctly.  The members 
of the Committee welcome your partici-
pation in this service and look forward to 
assisting you. 

Several CSSAC members were able to attend a retreat at Camp Tecumseh sponsored by 
HR in August.   In addition to a good time, we were able to participate in many profes-
sional development exercises, including team-building and learning to communicate 
more effectively. 
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